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Welcome back to school for 2024. It was lovely
to see so many of you at the Open Day yesterday
and again this morning at drop off.  
Today we welcomed 3 new staff members and 17
new students. We will have our very special mihi
whakatau next Wednesday 7th February at 9am
in the school hall to officially welcome all our new
students and their whanau.

Today we welcomed Viola, Dante, Saavni, Kyra,
Amelia, Ella, Olive, Shelton, Agaadh, Riley,
Ivanka, Annika, Albert, De Andre, Lachlan, Harjap
and Roop.
Our new staff members are Tarryn Donnelly, Liz
Morris and Sally Davey.

Welcome Back To School! Reminders

Check Seesaw
for class news
and reminders.
Ice blocks for
sale every
Friday in Term
1- $2 each.
Wear your
school hat
every day.

Ramarama School 2024

This year our whakatuki/ theme is:
He aha te mea nui o te ao? He
tangata he tangata he tangata!
What is the most important thing in
the world?  It is people, it is people,
it is people.

Through literacy, maths, science, the
arts, social sciences, play, health and  
physical education we will learn
about the ways people are connected
to each other, our school, the local
and wider community, New Zealand
and the world.  



UPCOMING EVENTS!

Every Friday- Awhina Groups and FreezyFriday
Tuesday 6th Feb- Waitangi  Day- schoolclosed
Wednesday 7th Feb- Mihi Whakatau for allnew students and their whanau 9am
Thursday 15th Feb- Year 7 & 8 Technology atMaramarua School.

Swimming

Check your class
Seesaw page for your
child’s swimming
days.
We have some on-
going issues with the
paint on the outside of
the pool and the
colour  is coming off
on togs - please send
older togs that you
don’t mind if they get
some blue colour on
them. We are hoping
to get this rectified
once swimmin g has
finished later this
term.  

Property Work

Over the summer holidays a new of
property jobs were completed around the
school. We have had new clearlite roofing
installed throughout the hall, the street, the
pool changing rooms and a few of the
walkways. Kereru Learning space got a
new roof and a new school bag rack was
built outside Pukeko and Piwakawaka.

Next on the property lists is fixing the
concrete at the front of the school and
starting on the quotes and design of the
new senior playground. Freezy

Friday.

Read more www.ramarama.school.nz

We will have a range
of ice blocks available

for purchase each
Friday for $2. Bring

along some money if  
you would like to

purchase one. 


